
 UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 

 EASTERN DISTRICT OF MISSOURI 

 EASTERN DIVISION 

 

 

IN RE: ) 

CLOSING OF THE DISTRICT COURT ) 

CLERK’S OFFICE  ) 

SEPTEMBER 10, 2021  ) 

10:00 a.m-4:30 p.m.  ) 

) 

         )  

) 

)  

) 

) 

 

 

 ADMNISTRATIVE ORDER 

 

        In order to allow staff to attend district-wide training, the U.S. District Court Clerk’s 

Office will be closed September 10, from 10:00 a.m to 4:30 p.m.  The Next Gen Case 

Management/Electronic Case Filing system (NextGen CM/ECF) will be available and drop boxes 

will be available in both St. Louis and Cape Girardeau courthouses.  In the event of an emergency, 

please call Lori Miller Young, Chief Deputy Clerk at 314-220-5809. 

            

                                                    

 

        Dated this 9th day of September, 2021.   

 

 

_________________________________                                                  

RODNEY W. SIPPEL 

     CHIEF JUDGE, U.S. DISTRICT COURT      

 

  

 

 

 


